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STICK WITH YOUR UNION

Some of you may have received a mailer recently from a group called the Freedom Foundation,
suggesting that you can “give yourself a Christmas bonus” by quitting your union.

¢ When workers have a strong union, our communities are stronger. When workers
have a voice on the job, we can fight for ourselves and the communities we serve.

e Anti-union organizations don’t want workers to have a voice on the job. The
Freedom Foundation is funded by the same billionaires who hurt your pension.

e Since joining RI Council 94, AFSCME State, Municipal and private Employees
have won wage increases, improvements to sick leave policies, retention bonuses,
remote work, and increased COVID protections.

e [It’s better to be union because we have more power! The Freedom Foundation does
not fight for our families or communities- but we do.

e Anti-worker organizations attempt to weaken our union with false information,
because they know that if we fight against each other we can’t fight to improve our
wages, benefits, and working conditions.

e The Freedom Foundation, and other anti-worker groups, are spending millions of
dollars across the country to undermine workers, and the public services we
provide. But in state after state, we have sent them packing.

e If they show up here, tell the Freedom Foundation “I’M STICKING WITH MY
UNION!”

More information on Your Union-

Facebook- RI Council 94
Web Site - https://www.ricouncil94.org/




